
There are 29 family support hubs across Northern Ireland 

supporting families. In 2017/18 over 6681 families were 

referred to the hubs.   

This newsletter will keep you up to date with opportuni-

ties and new services available to families in need of  

support. 

If you would like a service to be included in the next edi-

tion of the newsletter please send details to: 

cypsp@hscni.net 
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This edition includes: 

 Parentline NI 

 Women’s Aid Helpline 

 AMH New Horizons  

 Autism NI 

 Aware NI   

 Stress Awareness Month 

 Mental Health & Suicide Pre-

vention 

 Walking on Eggshells 

 Beyond the Gate 

 Lifeline 

 Group Work Skills  

 ACEs Workshops 

 SBNI  Resources 

 Care for the Family 

 Family  Benefits  Advice           
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https://www.aware-ni.org/booking-living-life-to-the-full/  
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https://www.parentingni.org/programme/belfast-walking-on-eggshells-2/ 
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Care for the Family in Northern Ireland are delighted to be hosting an event -
Left To Their Own Devices? – Confident Parenting in a World of Screens. 
 
This event is for parents, carers or anyone who is passionate about helping 
children navigate the digital world wisely and confidently in a digital-dominant 
world. 
 
Care for the Family speakers, Katharine Hill and Philip Jinadu, provide parents 
with perception-shifting insights and practical tips on how to navigate the highs 
and lows of the digital world.  
 
Join us as we look at the impact of the digital world as we explore topics that 
include: the social revolution, selfies and self-worth, safeguarding your family. 
 
Where:  Orangefield Presbyterian Church, 464 Castlereagh Road,  
  BELFAST BT5 6BH. 
When:  21 May 2019  
Time:  7.30 pm 
 
Cost: 1-3 tickets- £6 each; 4 or more tickets - £5 each; on the door - £7 each. 
 
Booking is now open.  Please book early to avoid disappointment at cff.org.uk/
owndevices 

http://www.cff.org.uk/owndevices
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For further information on Family Support Hubs in your area? 

Contact: Helen Dunn, Regional Coordinator of Family  Support Hubs  

Email: Helen.dunn@hscni.net  

If you would like to find out more about family support services 

in your area please see the Family Support NI website at: 

www.familysupportni.gov.uk  
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